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For more than 20 years, Aimée has worked to 

address pesticide concerns—she has directed 

Xerces’ Pesticide Program for over a decade. Her 

background in integrated pest management and 

toxicology allows her to help home gardeners, farmers 

and other land managers shift to ecologically-sound 

practices. She also makes pesticide research 

approachable so anyone can understand and address 

potential risks. Her work specific to monarchs started 

in 2019 through pesticide sampling in the west.


